
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7600 • 360-407-6300 

September 27, 2024

Jacklyn N. Ayzenberg 
F & N Investment Company, LLC 
PO Box 355 
Port Hadlock, WA 98339 
sent by email:  jackieayz@gmail.com  

Re: Change in Voluntary Cleanup Program Project Status and Site Manager  
for the following Site: 

Site Name: The Tux Shop 
Site Address: 5409 15th Ave NW, Seattle, King County, WA 98107 
Facility/Site ID: 6819 
Cleanup Site ID: 1450 
VCP Project ID: NW3405 
Project Status: Open 

Dear Jacklyn N. Ayzenberg: 

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is pleased to inform you that your new Voluntary Cleanup 
Program (VCP) Cleanup Project Manager is Christopher Maurer, P.E. 

Chris is currently reviewing his VCP Site caseload and will be contacting you within the next few 
months to discuss next steps on your Site. 

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact Chris at 360-407-7223 or 
christopher.maurer@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Treasure A. Mitchell 
VCP Coordinator 
HQ Cleanup Section 
Toxics Cleanup Program 

cc by email: Delia Massey, Aspect Consulting, delia.massey@aspectconsulting.com 
Amy Hargrove, Ecology, amy.hargrove@ecy.wa.gov  
Christopher Maurer, Ecology, christopher.maurer@ecy.wa.gov 
Ecology Site File 
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